

THE BISANS ON BUILD An Official Publication of the Branson/Lakes Area Chamber of Commerce & CVB

Spring 2019 • Vol. 15, No. 7



















College to dedicate Global War on Terrorism Memorial April 24

From College of the Ozarks

On April 24, 2019, College of the Ozarks will dedicate The Global War on Terrorism Memorial. This is the last installation for Patriots Park, a vision of College President Jerry C. Davis, and a tangible way for the College to honor its Patriotic Goal.

Pete Hegseth, cohost of FOX News Channel's Fox & Friends Weekend, will serve as keynote speaker, and College alumnus and board of trustees chair, Gen. Terrence R. Dake, will give remarks.

Dake, a 1964 graduate of C of O, is the former assistant commandant of the United States Marine Corps. He flew countless missions during the Vietnam War and in Operation Desert Storm. Dake spent 34 years in the United States Marine Corps, holding numerous titles and receiving many significant awards.

See **MEMORIAL** on Page 6



courtesy of College of the Ozarks

An artist's rendering of the Global War on Terror Memorial at College of the Ozarks' Patriots Park. The memorial will be dedicated during a ceremony on April 24.











VETERANS HOMECOMING WEEK IS NOVEMBER NOV. 5-11
EXPLOREBRANSON.COM/VETERANS